
Retirement of Suzanne Dunn from Wegmans Celebrated at Gathering 

On March 16 a small group of NYSAR3 friends gathered at the Lovin' Cup restaurant in Henrietta to 

congratulate Suzanne Dunn on her retirement. Many of you know Suzanne from her regular attendance 

at the annual Fall Conference. She worked for Wegmans Food Market for 16 years, most recently 

serving as Wegmans' Resource Recovery Coordinator. 

Suzanne worked with NYSAR3’s Chapter 8 Western NY America Recycles Committee, promoting the 

program in area schools, providing toppings for ice cream parties and food scraps for a huge compost 

pile at was made at an event at the Seneca Park Zoo in Rochester. 

 The night of the get together Suzanne thought she was meeting Peggy Grayson from GLOW for dinner, 

only to walk in and find Jim Gilbert, Joe Marron (another  Wegmans retiree), Michelle Read from 

SunnKing and Tina Stevens from Monroe County. Enid Cardinale from R.I.T. and Tom Belknap from the 

City of Rochester joined later. Suzanne received a gadget made of recovered computer parts (from 

SunnKing of course), non-Wegmans reusable bags some colorful pots and seeds and some other 

trinkets. Though few in number, a good time was had by all. 


